
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 12, 2013 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

LAKE MINNETONKA CONSERVATION DISTRICT (LMCD) WORKSHOP 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2013 

6:00 P.M. 
 

The Lake Minnetonka Conservation District (LMCD) has scheduled a workshop for Wednesday, 

September 25, 2013.  The purpose of this meeting will be to discuss a variety of lake-related topics with 

the Lake Minnetonka commercial marinas. 

 

Although a quorum of the LMCD Board of Directors may be in attendance, no formal meeting will be 

convened and no actions will be taken.  The following details are provided: 

 

 Who's Invited:    LMCD Board members and commercial marina   

     owners/managers       

 

 Location of Meeting:   Tonka Bay Marina Clubhouse, 220 Tonka Bay Road, Tonka 

     Bay, MN 55331 

 

 Meeting Time:   6:00 - 7:30 p.m.    

 

 Topics (not limited to): 1) Current and future issues facing commercial marinas 

      

     2) Discuss LMCD's future management plans for Lake  

         Minnetonka (short and long-term) 

 

     3) Special density licenses (updating public amenities) 

 

     4) Strengthening the working relationship 

       

     5) Tour of Tonka Bay Marina (optional at the end of the  

          workshop)    

 

 RSVP:     To Emily Herman at the LMCD office by Monday, September 

     23rd, on whether you plan on attending (eherman@lmcd.org)  

 

 Questions:    Contact LMCD Executive Director Greg Nybeck at (952) 745-

      0789 or gnybeck@lmcd.org         


